From: Jeff Heinen < JHeinen@heinens.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 8:22 AM **To:** Laff, Allison < LaffA@naperville.il.us>

Subject: Planning and Zoning Committee meeting

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Allison,

Heinen's respectfully requests our agenda item for our property redevelopment be moved from the May 15 meeting date to the June 5 meeting date. We continue to refine our plans in response to both the residents and the City's comments and need the extra time.

Thank you,

Jeff Heinen